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Friday 28th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

You will know from the summer term key dates that we are holding a Talent Show on Wednesday 10th 

July at 7pm in the school hall. Children from Years 3 to 6 are taking part and the invitation to watch the 

show is extended to all families, should you wish to attend   

Tickets for the Talent Show will be available next week at 3.15pm, at the front of school on Wednesday 

3rd, Thursday 4th and Friday 5th July. If you are not available during those times to come and get tickets in 

person, please email the office, office@kingina.co.uk, with your ticket requests and we will put tickets 

aside for you. 

We will start by issuing 2 tickets per family but will have a reserve list and will hopefully be able to give 

more per family once we know how many people want to come along. There is no cost for the tickets. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 
 


